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1 message

Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> Thu, Oct 24, 2024 at 7:30 AM
To: KENNETH BISHOP <ken@kidlynx.com>, "jocelyn.carter@state.co.us" <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>,
"dnr_drms_permitadmin@state.co.us" <dnr_drms_permitadmin@state.co.us>
Cc: Joe Fletcher <Joe.Fletcher@martinmarietta.com>, Jessica Thomas <Jessica.Thomas@martinmarietta.com>, Wayne
Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com>, Kyle Russ <Kyle.Russ@martinmarietta.com>, Brenton Riddle
<Brenton.Riddle@martinmarietta.com>, Geoff Correnti <Geoff.Correnti@buckleypowder.com>, Gary Proctor
<Gary.Proctor@buckleypowder.com>

Good Morning Mr. Bishop,

 

We are looking to put the next Shot off at RCQ pending the weather and/or mechanical issues on October 29, 2024.  Shot
#15 will be put off within the permit hours and we are estimating that it will be set off at approximately 12:30 pm, I will
contact you an hour before blast time so that you can prepare.  Should anyone have any questions, please feel free to
contact me.

 

Wayne Stoughton
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